
 

 

 

ΑNNOUNCEMENT, 26.01.2023 

 

Investors Update 

 

Attica Bank S.A, following its corporate announcements of 16.12.2022, 04.01.2023 and 

18.01.2023, and in relation to the letter of interest of Thrivest Holdings Ltd for its 

participation in the approved and under implementation share capital increase of the 

Bank, notifies investors that the Board of Directors at its today’s meeting approved the 

initiation of conversations and the exchange of information and data with the 

stakeholder in relation to its participation in the share capital increase. 

It is further noted that, following a relevant request from the Hellenic Capital Markets 

Committee, up until today the Bank has not yet received any proposal or any decision 

has been made concerning the merge of the Bank with any financial institution. 

Furthermore, the complete new Business & Capital Plan of the Bank in the context of 

its capital enhancement will be submitted to the competent supervisory authorities in 

the near future. 

For any other issues related to the Bank’s capitalization actions, Attica Bank refers to 

the aforementioned corporate announcements. 

Attica Bank will immediately inform the investor community concerning any new 

development. 
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